
MINUTES 
TIDE COMMITTEE 

May 31, 2017 
 

Present:  Janet Oakley, Cameron Andrews, Peter Beck, Mickey Van Metre, 
Archie Livingston, Charlie Boozer and Marie Bost 

 
Councilman Jerome Kizer was also present per request of TIDE Committee. 

 
Minutes of May 3, 2017, meeting were approved as read. 

 
Old Business: 

Burley Lyons Park Way Finding Sign – Patrick Brown stated that the sign 
ordinance has gone through first reading and is scheduled for second reading 

on June 8th at the Council meeting.  Marie Bost moved to recommend to 

Council to approve the sign size being small such as the bike path sign.  Peter 
Beck seconded and the motion carried unanimously.  This item will be put 

back on the agenda after second reading is completed. 
 

New Business: 
Status of Beach Accesses – Bob Doub stated that West Bank has completed 

the stabilization.  Brian Zlogar needs to finish bike racks and benches and has 
a few more accesses to finish to complete the beach access project. 

 
Prioritization of Beach Accesses – Marie Bost visited all accesses on Memorial 

Day and took pictures.  She commented that, amazingly enough, everyone 
seemed to know how to park.  She recommended that we leave parking alone 

for the time being and concentrate on cleaning the debris (vegetation, etc.).  
The consensus of the committee was at this time to let Brian continue his work 

and to visit the accesses and make recommendations at the July meeting on 

dealing with vegetation to maximize parking.  Janet asked for a list of accesses 
that have agreements/encroachments so they will know what they are dealing 

with. 
 

Marie Bost called on Councilman Kizer for comments at this time.  He stated 
the committee needs to look at what material they will recommend to Council 

to put on the walkovers at the beach accesses (board, mobi-mat, etc.), and 
to specifically look at Beach Access 36. 

 
Adjourned at 10:45 am. 

 


